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October 20, 2010 
 
TO:  Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Carlyn Morenus, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  
   
RE: Proposal to Delete the Minor in Journalism for Teacher Education   
 
 
The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate 
review the attached School of Communication proposal to delete the Minor in Journalism for 
Teacher Education. 
 
The School of Communication’s rationale for the deletion of the Minor in Journalism for 
Teacher Education is that there has been no student interest in the minor in six or more years. 
The University Curriculum Committee approves the deletion of the minor because with the 
revision of State of Illinois requirements for endorsements to teaching certificates, teacher 
education minors no longer correspond to endorsement requirements, nor do they necessarily 
lead to a teaching credential. 
  
If approved by the Academic Senate, the Minor in Journalism for Teacher Education will be 
removed from the 2012-2014 Undergraduate Catalog. 
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